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PRF-25-298-EW 

 
COMMUNIQUÉ 

 
 
Date: March 14, 2025 
 
To: All Customers - Canada 
 
Subject: Price Increase - Residential Roofing – April 14, 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 

Please be advised that effective April 14th, 2025, Building Products of Canada Corp. will be 
implementing a price increase of up to 10% on all residential roofing products. 

All orders shipped on or after April 14th, 2025, will be invoiced at effective price list at time of 
shipment.  We reserve the right to limit quantities on orders placed prior to the effective date of 
the price increase.  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your local Building Products of 
Canada Corp. Territory Manager.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bernard Nadeau 
Vice-President, Sales and Marketing 


